
St. Gregory the Great Family Faith Formation 

Emergency Closings • Class Cancellations: 

As a courtesy to our parents, when we have class cancellations, we send out recorded messages to 
parents' phone numbers listed on the registration form. During inclement weather, we will do our 
best to send the recorded notification at least one hour prior to class time. Please refrain from 
calling the FFF Office before 2:00 pm on weekdays, as the decision to close may not have been 
made yet.  The best time to call the office to see if there is a cancellation is one hour prior to class 
time. 

Please be aware that if you did not give us current phone number information, we will not be able to 
contact you with class cancellations through our broadcasting service. If your answering machine 
or voicemail picks up the call, the message may not be properly delivered. 

As always, please use your best judgement when there is inclement weather. 


